
IBR-IRE – requirements to gain a license for Statutory Audit – Members of non-EU/EEA bodies

The registration modalities will be provided by a Royal Decree, yet to be published by the Belgian federal government. 

In the absence of this royal decree, the future registration modalities are uncertain.  
The actual royal decree of 3 September 2010 still applies but requires mutual recognition agreements between Belgium and any third country, to be able to accept applications for registration from third countries.

No mutual recognition agreements are concluded at this moment.

